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On February 10th, Waste Prevention Sub Committee met - Riza Buck, Jamie, Rosenthal and 

Rebecca Walker met. Special Guest Emily Berlant attended as Zero Waste from Talent to 

discuss Talent's ordinance on single use and BYO campaign. They have adopted a single use 

plastic ban. This is part of our work developing Ashland's approach to single use.   

 


